
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

9 September 2019 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
RE: YEAR 8 SWIMMING 2019 
 
As part of the PE program at St Joseph’s College, your son/daughter will be participating in an 8-week swimming 
program during Term 4.  During that time students will swim once a week and work towards completing a ‘Swim 
and Survive’ level. 
   
It is an expectation that your child participates each lesson.  If for some reason they are unable to participate, 
please make contact with your child’s PE teacher via email or a note.  If they are unable to participate for an 
extended period, please provide a medical certificate. 
 
Learning to swim and water safety are life-long skills and students have a terrific opportunity to develop their 
knowledge in a safe environment with qualified instructors/teachers.  Students will benefit from instruction by a 
qualified Mildura Waves swim teacher that will be present for each lesson, as well as SJC PE staff who are all 
AUSTSWIM qualified.  
 
Each lesson, students will be bussed to and from Mildura Waves and they are expected to bring their swimming 
attire, as well as goggles and a towel.  SAFETY WEEK will be Monday 11 to Friday 15 November; for any swim 
lessons during this week, students will need to bring additional clothing to wear in the water – they will be 
advised by their teacher what they need to bring based on their swimming level. 
 
Swimming days for each class are as follows: 
 

8C 8D 8H 8K 8L 8M 8N 

Wednesday Thursday Monday Thursday Friday Tuesday Monday 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Courtney Hug 
Director of Students 
 
 

 
 


